
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  9-8-12 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President John Ragsdale called the meeting to order at 11:40. 
Other officers present were John Price, Dee Gilliland, Cheri Anglin, and Tommy Jackson. 
 
Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation concerning “Dealing with Inflight Emergencies.” 
 
John Ragsdale thanked John and Sue Price for the meal. 
 
Bob Herndon moved that the minutes from the August 11 meeting be accepted, Talmadge Harrell 
seconded, and they were approved.  
 
Tommy Jackson reported that the Reservoir Patrol, Wildlife and Fisheries, and the FAA were 
investigating a small yellow airplane flying too low over the Pearl River near Flag Island north of 
the reservoir. After much discussion it was determined that no CMLF member was involved. 
  
Someone warned about birds and pelicans when flying.  John Ragsdale reminded everyone to be 
aware of the proper altitude depending on your circumstances. 
 
For the activities report, Linwood Nooe said there are none yet but that several are in the making. 
 
There were no new certifications. 
 
John Ragsdale mentioned that membership is down but hopefully that will improve.  He appointed a 
membership committee to attract new members.  David Boackle and John Price will serve on that 
committee. 
 
John Ragsdale, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin will coordinate a pancake breakfast with the 
Raymond EAA. 
 
Dee Gilliland reported that the cash balance is the same. 
 
John Price and Jim Richardson reported that tools and a motor boat were stolen from their hangers 
at Harrell Field.  The Sheriff’s office investigated and filed a report. John Ragsdale appointed David 
Smith to get prices on video cameras for surveillance.  He will contact the sheriff’s department to 
ask their opinion. 
 
The runway has improved but needs more dirt.  Coley will get another $125 load of dirt delivered. 
 
Linwood showed a set of hand-controls for Cessna and Grumman aircraft.  He will be helping with 
Operation PROP at Wichita and will ask the Cessna corporate headquarters to participate. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn, and David Smith seconded it. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


